
Corton Brownies


1st Corton Brownies have moved from the primary school and are settled in 
the small community room at the playingfield pavilion.  We have been made 
most welcome there and have a lovely large cupboard to store our stuff.  We 
have 10 Brownies currently and most of them are from outside Corton. We 
have plenty planned for the coming summer term, with litter picking, parties, 
pond dipping at Carlton Marshes,  badge work, a stall at the jubilee 
celebrations, various activities with other Brownie units in the district. 


Martha Canham

Guider in Charge of 1st Corton Brownies 



